[bookmark: _GoBack]What you need to know to help students connect to the WSDLC collection
(For those familiar with the WPLC OverDrive collection) 

· To get a student started, go to http://wsdlc.lib.overdrive.com/
· They will need to choose their school first.
· They will need to know their ID number from the school.  These can be different numbers, depending on the school, so please refer to the letter from your media specialist for more information. 

· The web interface will look familiar to you, as it’s very similar to the WPLC collection. However, the mobile app is different.  While WPLC is moving to Libby, school collections are still using the OverDrive mobile app until a school version of Libby (called Sora) is released later this year. 

· WiLS is the project manager for both collections.  If you need help getting someone started when your media specialist is not available, feel free to contact them at wsdlc-info@wils.org
